
NATIONAL LAND TRANSPORT AUTHORITY 

Communique 

Maintenance of NLTA Server 

 

The public is hereby informed that the following online services will not be 

operational as from 11:00 hrs on Saturday 23 April 2022 due to the maintenance of 

the NLTA Server: 

 MVL online; 

 

 Online Purchase and Reservation of Personalized Registration marks; and 

 

 Connections to Vehicle Examination Stations. 

 

The above mentioned services will be restored around 15:00 hrs. 

 

The NLTA relies on the usual understanding and cooperation of the public.  

 

 

National Land Transport Authority 

MSI Building, Royal Road, 

Les Cassis, 
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